
Dear CCUSD staff: 
 
CCUSD administration, working in conjunction with CCFT and ACE leadership, have 
jointly determined to extend the COVID-19 vaccine mandate deadline. The new 
deadline to receive the first dose of the COVID-19 vaccine will be Tuesday, January 
18, 2022. 
 
This new deadline will: 

• Allow our staff members to get through the winter holidays without economic 
hardship; 

• Provide for continuity of the instructional program for our students through the 
end of the first semester.  

Our additional safety practices, along with masking and weekly testing, will continue to 
be in place. 
 
The corresponding deadline for exemption requests is also extended.  Exemption 
requests will continue to be accepted by Human Resources through December 10th 
and all denials/approvals will be provided by December 16th. 
  
On behalf of ACE, CCFT and District Administration, we would like to thank you for your 
understanding in this matter. 
 
If you have any questions or need clarification, please contact me at 
josealarcon@CCUSD.org. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jose A. Alarcon 
Assistant Superintendent, Human Resources 
Culver City Unified School District 
(310) 842-4200 extension 4236 
 


